
Celebrating
       81    Years

23
5 

- 
1

Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6   1-800-268-2637

23
5 

- 
1

Best Wishes

Real Estate, Estates
146-A Elm Street
705-671-0175

Re/Max Sudbury Inc.
Brokerage

Mauro Zuliani, Broker
Putting Your Real Estate Needs First
293 Larch St.  705-561-2724

www.sudburyliving.com

DEDICATED TO SERVE

OUR PARISH AND COMMUNITY

ALL MEN ARE INVITED TO JOIN

THIS WORTHWHILE ORGANIZATION

705-674-6447

E l l e ro
M o n u m e n t s
380 Second Ave North

Sudbury
705-674-4704

Ellero  Custom Granite  Countertops

Cremation Urns
Monument Restoration Services

Monuments & Markers

401 Frood Rd.

705-673-6023

HOLY

TRINITY
MEN'S CLUB

HERMAN'S I.D.A.
Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street
705-674-3339

SPOT

Rosery Florist Rosery Florist 
Pat Ptaszynski

74 Larch St. 705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First
433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates
Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices
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"Together We Are A

Community"
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Contact us today for a free in-home estimate:
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PARKING
Municipal Parking Lot on west side of Church

As well as neighbouring parking lots. Free on

Saturday and Sundays.

SITE ADDRESS
30 Beech Street
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PARISH STAFF
Fr. Raymond Akor - Pastor

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti - Deacon
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Fr. Vince Fiore

Pastor of the Mater Dei Traditional Latin Mass
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On hold until further notice.
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Come & Worship God with us
The Little Servants of

Christ The King Prayer Group
at Our Lady Of Hope Church

every Thursday evening at 7:30 pm
ckprayergroup@bell.net



 
 

 
 

Monday, November 2, 2020 
The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed (All 
Soul’s Day) ~Memorial Candle Lighting Ceremony~ 
Wisdom 3:1-9; Romans 5:5-11; John 6:37-40 
12:00 pm Mass 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 
Philippians 2:5-11; Luke 14:15-24 
12:05 pm Mass 
(INT) Special Intentions of John Belfry by Margaret 
Riutta 
(INT) Special Intentions of Bruce Gervais on his 70th 
Birthday by his wife, Carmen 
 

Wednesday, November 4, 2020  
St. Charles Borromeo, Bishop – Memorial 
Philippians 2:12-18; Luke 25-33 
12:05 pm Mass 
(INT) Special Intentions of Darlene Venditti by Mary 
Laughlin  

Thursday, November 5, 2020 
Philippians 3:3-8a; Luke 15:1-10  
12:05 pm Mass  
+Lorraine Woodliffe by Jim & Isabelle Cook 

 
 

Friday, November 6, 2020 
Philippians 3:17-4:1; Luke 16:1-8 
12:05 pm Mass 
+Sophie Brown by Saul & Norma Sherbanuk  
 

Saturday, November 7, 
2020 
The Thirty-Second Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Wisdom 6:12-16; 1 Thessalonians 
4:13-18 or 4:13-14; Matthew 25:1-13 
5:00 pm Mass 
+Dr. Philip Andrews by Mary 
Diamond 
 
 

Sunday, November 8, 
2020  
The Thirty-Second Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Wisdom 6:12-16; 1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 or 4:13-14; Matthew 
25:1-13 
10:15 am Mass 
+Anne Sander by Mary Thomson 
Conversations between Young People and the 
Bishops of Canada… The Catholic Bishops of Canada 
have started a new initiative to speak with young 
people across Canada to be able to reflect and 
respond to the hopes, joys, fears and struggles that 
young people experience in society and in the Church 
today.  The Bishops of Canada will speak virtually with 
young people from across Canada and hear directly 
from them regarding their current experiences in life 
and faith.  The Diocese of Sault Ste. Marie will be well 
represented in these conversations with young people 
spanning in age from 12 to 24 and from across the 
Diocese.  Our Diocesan representatives in these 
conversations with the Canadian Bishops are:  Samuel 
Barry, Sophie Boucher, Karine Boucher, Michael 
Boutilier, Daniel Gravel, Landon Jackson, Hemliss 
Konan, Filippo Mazza, Morgan Ruscio, Nadya 
Sheppard and Ben Talbot.  They will take part in virtual 
sessions with young people from across Canada from 
November 7 until November 12.  Please pray for these 
young people as they represent the Diocese of Sault 
Ste. Marie in these important conversations. 

 

The Solemnity of All Saints             NNovember 1, 2020 

Special Thanks … we express heartfelt gratitude to all of our volunteers who make it possible to have 
our parish open and operate during the pandemic in order for us to fulful our mission. From our 
volunteer coordinators, lectors, finance & parish council committee members, clergy, our musicians, 
liturgical ministers, ushers, screeners & cleaners – we couldn’t do this without you as we adjust to our 
new life under Covid-19 restrictions. Your generosity in service and dedication to our parish of Christ 
the King is greatly appreciated. Thanks to our volunteers who continue to disinfect the pews after each 
Mass and clean the church. You make our liturgies safer to attend. Thanks to all! 

At Christ the King, it is our custom each year to have a special ceremony remembering those 
deceased persons who have had funeral services through the parish during the one-year period of 
November 2nd to November 2nd. This year, please join us, as we will have our Memorial Candle 
Lighting Ceremony at a special Mass scheduled for Monday, November 2, 2020 at 12:00 pm.  
Following the homily, the names of each deceased will be read and a specially prepared candle will 
be lit and carried forward by a member of the family attending. All are welcome to attend. 

 
 

Please take a moment to remember your loved ones who have died by writing their names in our Book of 
Remembrance located next to the baptism font near the Altar of our parish. There is a hand sanitizer located 

beside the book, and we ask that you please sanitize your hands before and after touching the book and pen. The 
month of November is dedicated to remembering all who have gone before us. We pray that they may enjoy 

the light, life and joy of Heaven! 
The Finance Committee of Christ the King … held a meeting on Tuesday, October 27th and are now up-to-date on 
the financial situation of the parish. The Finance Committee received an update from members of the building 
committee on the front steps. It was decided that more effort will be placed in reviewing options with the 
objective of driving estimated costs down. We thank parishioners for being faithful to their weekly contributions 
and for donating to the front steps project. Thanks also to our Finance Committee members for their ongoing 
dedication to the needs of our parish. 

REST IN PEACE… Please remember in your prayers, the following people who have died: 
 

Isabel Jeffrey 
John Terrick, brother to Cathie and Mark Butler 

 

Eternal rest, grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. 
Dear CWL Members… November is the month of the Holy Souls – the month we remember 
our Sisters who have died during the past year. 
Since the National Office has advised against members gathering, the Empty Chair Ceremony 
will not be held. Please remember in your prayers: Natale Retty (December 18th), Marilyn 

Nadalin (June 6th), Lorraine Woodliffe (July 14th), Pauline Kruk (August 17th), Anne Sanders (August 31st), Dorothy 
Belfry (October 12th), and Isabel Jeffrey (October 16th). 

May their souls and the souls of all our Sisters and Spiritual Advisors listed in our Book of Life rest in peace. 
Virtue of the Month: JUSTICE … During the month of November, our Catholic Schools are celebrating the virtue 
of justice. While there are many definitions of justice, each school will focus on the aspects of fairness, 
righteousness and social justice. To help students understand that justice has many forms, we will look at how 
justice applies to our school, our community, and our lives in the areas of health, safety and dignity. Please help 
us by praying for the staff and students as we explore this important virtue.  

“Truly I tell you, just as you did it to one of the least of these, you did it to me.” Matthew 25 
On All Saint’s Day we remember the 
saints whose lives are examples to us 
of Christ-like living. Pray with our 

children in gratitude for the examples of the saints in 
our lives. 

Monthly Special Prayer Services at Christ the King with 
the Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament … please join 
us every last Sunday of the month at 3 pm, in person or 
online, for this monthly special prayer service at our 
parish. 

Eliza
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